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Dear Ms Walton and Mr Swabey,

We have read the email from Martin and Fee Nicolle dated 23 May 2023. We support their proposal that the
application relating to proposed sea defences on Bryher be withdrawn and that the council work in partnership
with the people of Bryher to seek to identify solutions that achieve reasonable objectives in terms of improving
sea defences, are affordable, and avoid either short-term or long-term adverse effects to the appearance and
economic viability of the island.

We would be grateful if you would bring this to the attention of council members at the meeting on 30 May
2023 when considering agenda item 15.

Yours sincerely,

Mary Clarkson and Michael Tappin

Pine Trees, Bryher

Olivia.Rickman
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